
 
 
 

Friday 6th September  
 

Work Showcase Open Mornings 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As advertised in our July Newsletter (copy available on our website under the section ‘News and Events 
/ Newsletters’), we are looking forward to welcoming parents and carers into school for informal ‘work 
showcase’ open mornings this academic year.  
 
On the below dates, parents/carers are welcome to pop into the classroom from 8:45am and see their 
child’s work in their new classroom. This will be a simple, open event (nothing too fancy!): a nice 
opportunity for you to pop in and see us as we know that the children are keen for their loved ones to 
visit their classroom. Please don’t feel obliged to stay for long, it is just a quick visit and we will aim to 
begin registers by 9:10am. 
 

Work Showcase Open Mornings 

Y3EF  Tuesday 17th September  

 Thursday 5th December 

Y3JF  Wednesday 18th September 

 Tuesday  3rd December 

Y3J  Thursday 19th September 

 Wednesday 4th December 

Y4C Tuesday 24th September 

Y4H Wednesday 25th September 

Y4WL Thursday 26th September 

Y5CB Thursday 23rd January 

Y5P Tuesday 10th  December 

Y5TH Wednesday 11th December 

Y6KB Tuesday 14th January 2025 

Y6P Wednesday 15th  January 2025 

Y6W Thursday 16th January 2025 

 
We welcome opportunities to have parents and carers in school with us and look forward to seeing you 
at numerous events this year such as concerts, class assemblies, open events and parents’ evenings. 
Please see our calendar (available on the website) for more details. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Sheree Doyle – Deputy Head Teacher  
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